
From: Victor Hoskins 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 1:33 PM EST 
To: Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com> 
CC: Maria Leonzo <mleonz@arlingtonva.us>; Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: Next Steps for Crystal City to DCA (CC2DCA) Bridge & MWAA Development Concept 

Thank you 

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 18, 2018, at 1:23 PM, Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

Hi Victor,

Thanks for sending. Fyi, Matt Kelly will be attending with us, while Kai Reynolds will not. No need to correct anything,

just want to be sure Matt can get past security tomorrow! 

Thanks,


